
Cherry Industry Administrative Board
Weekly Raw Product Report

Week 9 - 2014

Weekly Raw Product Report for 
Week 9 ending Aug. 30, 2014

(Millions of pounds)

DIST.

Processed

Divert
YTD
Total

2014
Est.

2013
TotalWk 9 YTD

NW MI 0.5 137.3 0.0 137.3 118.0 122.9

WC MI 0.0 44.4 0.0 44.4 44.5 60.6

SW MI 0.1 18.6 0.0 18.6 19.0 28.7

NY 0.0 9.7 0.0 9.7 6.0 11.7

OR 0.0 2.1 0.0 2.1 3.0 4.3

PA 0.0 0.5 0.0 0.5 0.9 2.2

UT 0.0 49.6 0.2 49.8 36.0 26.7

WA 0.0 24.3 0.0 24.3 26.0 17.9

WI 0.0 10.3 0.0 10.3 11.0 11.1

Total 0.5 296.9 0.2 297.1 264.4 286.0

CONGRATULATIONS.  HARVEST IS DONE!

NW MI - This area finished its harvest in Week 9.  There was not a great deal of
production for the week.

Crop Size -   At 297 million, the crop was quite sizable.  It was considerably larger than
had been anticipated in June.  As you see from above, it was larger than last year’s crop.

Quality -   In general the crop was of very good quality.  Unfortunately, a couple of the
regions had some weather events that impacted their overall quality.  Nonetheless, most of
the cherries were harvested and processed.

Adjustments - Please recall that everyone does their best to report good data.  There may
be updates and adjustments.


